
 

 

 

Update on Heat at Carroll MS 

 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Families, 

 

I want to provide an update on our heating system repair. 

 

WCPSS Facilities Maintenance determined that the school’s fire alarm system was 

malfunctioning, keeping our air-handling units offline. The system's controls have been 

reset, and the temperature in our building is rising. Our building will be warm and ready 

for students and staff tomorrow morning on our normal schedule. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our school.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tina Zarzecki, Principal 

 

CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 


